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At-Large Board Member  Michael Merideth 
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Activities Chairs   John Berry   tricitycorvetteclub10@gmail.com  
     Roger Ross 
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The Tri-City Corvette Club (TCCC) newsletter is published monthly by volunteers and members of the TCCC.  Subscription rates are free for members.  Membership 

lists and financial data are not published.  For change of address and all other TCCC inquiries, write to: Tri-City Corvette Club, P.O. Box 636, Nederland, TX, 77627. 

TCCC is An Unincorporated Non-Profit Association, which raises money for and participates with various local children’s charities and high school college scholar-

ship programs.  Dues and donations are not tax deductible.  We strive to promote exciting, safe & fun ways to enjoy our Corvettes.  We hold business meetings on 

the first Tuesday of each month.  Our monthly business meeting usually incorporates a social time before and after the meeting.  Our socials are always fun and 

are focused on getting to know one another.  We have cookouts, day trips and weekend trips, and TCCC caravans to the National Corvette Museum in Bowling 

Green, Kentucky.  We participate in tours, holiday parades, and homecoming events at various high schools.  We also participate in various car shows.  Club dues 

are $50 per person per year and are paid annually by the June business meeting. These dues cover membership in the NCM and the cost of running the club. Club 

officers, board and committee chairpersons serve as volunteers. 
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Presidents MESSAGE 
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Glinda Pareso 

 

If you missed the August meeting, you will have a chance to enjoy a better buffet at our September 
6, 2022, membership meeting.  The members voted on hosting the meeting again at the Texas 
Star Bar & Grill, and they also voted to have a buffet with an appetizer, a salad with two choices of 
dressings, three entrees, garlic bread and dessert for $20.00 per person.  
 
We had a guest attend the meeting, and we wanted to welcome Julio Gomez who was Ernesto 
Guantes’ friend.  Julio was visiting from Columbia, and Ernesto wanted him to see what the Cor-
vette Club was all about.   

We have quite a few members who still need your thoughts and prayers.  If there is anything the 
club can do for our members who are ill or going through a rough time, please let us know.  Take a 
moment and look at the minutes under Good News and Sad News and keep those members in 
your prayers.  I wanted to say thank you to all the members for being patient and going through the 
bylaws and recommended changes and voting to approve the changes to update our bylaws. 

I know everyone appreciated those members who brought door prizes to the meeting. We had a 
great raffle with lots of door prizes and $117.00 split the pot that Dan Pareso won. 
 
We enjoyed quite a few activities last month.  I would like to thank Bill Hanley for providing the sug-
gestion of going to Hurricane Tita’s. I also wanted to thank John Berry and Roger Ross for hosting 
the run to Hurricane Tita’s.  Everyone had a good time, and it was a nice cruise.  John & Roger 
have more activities planned for us in the upcoming months so stay tuned to the website or the 
email and we will forward the information.  

Meeting: The Tri-City Corvette Club (TCCC) August 
monthly meeting was held at Texas Star Bar & Grill in 
Beaumont on August 2, 2022.  

We had a great showing of 47 members who attended the 
August meeting at the Texas Star Bar & Grill.  We had a 
productive meeting, and I just wanted to say thank you for 
all the members who attended and participated in the Au-
gust meeting.  Your input and suggestions make a differ-
ence in our club.  Thank You. 
 
A big thank you goes out to Lisa Coon, the Manager of the 
Texas Star & Grill. She provided the room, tables, table-
cloths, microphone, and podium at no cost to the club.  Al-
so, thanks to Chef Ray and his staff for providing us a Taco 
Bar Buffet that was excellent and had plenty of food. 

AUGUST 2022 
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(President’s Message continued) 

For the month of August, we have activities or events scheduled for every weekend, so please 
come and enjoy as many events as you can attend.  Please check out our Tri-City Corvette Clubs 
Facebook page or our website to identify the events to attend.  I will also send information out 
about the event by email.  
 
For Saturday, August 13

th
, The Field of Giving invited the TCCC to attend their fundraiser; The 

Lemonade Stand Event.  The funds raised will help with growing vegetables from their gardens 
and the food that is raised is given to homeless shelters to assist with feeding the homeless.  They 
asked the TCCC to host a car show or a show and shine for them to help draw people in to attend 
their event.   
 

The TCCC members also voted to provide a donation of $500.00 to be given to The Field of 
Giving.  The donation will be presented to them at the Lemonade Stand Event on August 
13, 2022, from 10:00am to 2:00pm at 2805 Liberty Ave in Beaumont.  We would like to 
have many of our members attend the car show.  So, please come out and join us. 

 

The last weekend of the month, Saturday August 27
th
, Roger Ross and John Berry will be hosting 

a TCCC’s Run to Lake Arthur in Louisiana for dinner at a restaurant.  More information to follow. 
Whatever event you can make and support will be great!  We look forward to seeing and enjoying 
fellowship with everyone.  Plus, we’re looking at trying a few new events; like the first annual Hal-
loween Party for the Tri-City Corvette Club. If you have additional ideas, please share them with 
one of the officers, and we will be glad to review the suggestion. 
 
I appreciate each member of the Tri-City Corvette Club.  Even the little things that you do for the 
club and that you do outside the club make a difference.  I am truly blessed to have such great 
members, and I am proud to serve as your President.  We have such a fine group of members 
who always go out of their way to help somebody out.  Also, your Board of Directors are working 
very hard for the club so that we can have a great club, to grow our membership, and be active 
and involved in many different events. 
 
Our next general membership will be held on September 6, 2022, at 6:00pm.  The members voted 

to host the meeting at the Texas Star Bar & Grill.  We will have a nice buffet at $20.00 per person.  

 

A Sincere Thank You, 

 

Glinda Pareso 

President 

Tri-City Corvette Club  



VICE-PresideNTS COMMENTS 
 

 

 

Roger Ross 
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On July 16th, the Journey Community Church held their monthly Show & Shine.  John Decker reported that the event 
had 33 cars, 7 of which were TCCC Corvettes, and that everyone seemed to enjoy the festivities and food. 

As you can see, last month was loaded with fun opportunities for you to enjoy your car and your club!  Now if you 
missed those events, be sure to check out the club's Facebook and Events pages (https://tricitycorvetteclub.com/
events), because there are several more opportunities in the near future for you to join in.  Now.......if you don't use 
Facebook, e-mail or the internet, you can always call me directly at (409) 673-5447 and ask me personally what's hap-
pening in our area.  I will tell you what I know.  Here's a few upcoming events for your calendars........ 

Saturday, August 6th - Hot Summer Nights Classic Car Show 

     - Classic Chevrolet in Beaumont 

     - Registration starts at 5PM / Car Show 6PM - 10PM / Awards at 8:30PM 

Saturday, August 13, 2022 - The Giving Field Lemonade Stand Show & Shine 

     -  The Giving Field at 2805 Liberty Avenue in Beaumont 

     -  9:30AM Set-up / Event 10AM - 2PM / Need 25 Corvettes 

     -  Club Contact - Roger Ross 

Saturday, August 20, 2022 - Journey Community Church's Show & Shine 

     -  Journey Church in Lumberton / 4PM - 6PM 

     -  FREE door price drawing / FREE food and drink provided 

     -  Charitable donations are welcome 

     -  Club Contact - John Decker 

.Fellow Corvette Connoisseurs: 

As the club continues to grow, it is very important to review our byLaws 
regularly.  The new board took on that task immediately and some im-
portant changes were made.  I believe that these changes will only better 
the organization.  Apparently the membership agreed since all of the re-
visions received a positive vote. 

Now let's talk about some past events!  In case you missed them, here 
are some highlights. 

On July 9th, 35 club members participated in the TCCC Drive & Dine to 
Hurricane Tita's in Anahuac.  John Berry plotted an entertaining route 
and 21 Corvettes followed him.  Corvettes, good friends, good food and 
a good time......does it really get any better? 

Twelve TCCC members made the trip to Bastrop to participate in the 
2022 Corvette Invasion, which registered some 365 Corvettes for the 
event.  The 8 TCCC Corvettes did very well bringing home 5 Top 100 
Awards and 1 Best In Class Award.  The TCCC Club Trophy was given 
to Mike Brink and his Captain America C8.  Mike also has his own You 
Tube channel called "Brink of Speed".  Check it out sometime.  Of 
course, Sunday was spent on the Circuit of the Americas Formula 1 
track.  As always, it was a good time! 
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(Vice-President’s Message continued) 

Saturday, August 20, 2022 - The Nederland Drag 

     - Nederland Avenue in Nederland 

     - 7PM - 11PM 

     - Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/TheNederlandDRAG 

Saturday, August 27, 2022 - TCCC Dine & Drive 

     - Meet at Fuzzy's Taco Shop at 8:30AM / Cruise starts at 9AM 

     - Cruise to Lake Arthur, LA for lunch at the Regatta Seafood & Steakhouse 

     - Cruise back to Beaumont 

     - Contact: John Berry 

Saturday, September 17, 2022 - TCCC Coushatta Run 

     - Details to follow 

Saturday, September 24, 2022 - 9th Annual Big Boyz Toys Corvette Show 

     - Reel Cajun Restaurant & Bar at 7300 Twin City Highway in Port Arthur 

     - Registration 9AM - 11AM / Car Show 11:30AM - 4PM 

     - $30 registration fee 

     - TCCC needs to win the Club Participation Trophy! 

There you have it!  If you learn of any other events that are not listed here that might interest the club, please contact 
John Berry or myself and let us know about them. 

 

Be sure to wish all the folks listed below a Happy Birthday or Happy Anniversary when you see them out and about 
this month. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Roger M. Ross 
 
Vice President 
Tri City Corvette Club 
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(Vice-President’s Message continued) 

August Birthdays     August Anniversaries 
Mark Allen      Christina & Mark Allen 
Lynn Metz      Edie & Johnny Downs 
Lance Marchand     Darlene & Larry Copeland 
Richard Donley      Chris & Dave Pareso 
David Dominguez     Misha & Shawn Bruno 
Judy Snowden      Willa & Mike White 
Joel Judkins      Cathy & Buzz Long 
Nancy Horn      Traci & Artie Tucker 
Jerry McCulley      Juanita & Joel Judkins 
Michael Merideth     Patty & John Kupper 
Ernesto Guantes-Vega     Beverly & George Broussard 
Artie Tucker 
John Decker 
Bobbi Johnstone 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOT SUMMER NIGHTS CLASSIC CAR SHOW 

AUGUST 6, 2022 

TCCC WINNERS 

LEMONADE STAND FUNDRAISER 

AUGUST 13, 2022 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CORVETTE INVASION 

JULY 16, 2022 

HURRICANE TITA’S 

JULY 9, 2022 
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August 2, 2022 
PRESIDENT 
Glinda called the meeting to order. She called for a moment of silence for all of those who have served and those 
currently serving in uniform. John Berry opened the meeting with a prayer. The membership recited the Pledge of 
Allegiance. All officers and board members were present with the exception of John Decker and Brad Metz who 
were unable to attend.  
Glinda welcomed our guest, Julio Gomez. We had 47 members in attendance. We have one new member tonight, 
Ernesto Vega. He made a short statement and was welcomed with applause. He introduced Julio.  
 
Glinda thanked everyone for coming and introduced Chef Ray. He made a short statement of how happy they were 
to have us come to their facility, and that he would work with us and address any of our needs or wants. Glinda 
also reported that the cost of the room, tablecloths, podium, etc. had again been waived for us. Glinda informed us 
at this time that we may want to opt for their buffet which would consist of an appetizer, 3 main dishes, salad with 2 
dressing choices, tea/water and a dessert for $20.00 per person. John Berry moved that we try this for 
our next meeting here, and Coach Burgess seconded the motion.  The motion passed. Noone opposed. Glinda 
then asked if we would like to hold our September meeting at this location again. Coach Burgess moved we meet 
here again in September, Mike Frye seconded and the motion passed. Noone opposed. 

 
GOOD NEWS/SAD NEWS 
Glinda requested we keep the following members in our prayers: Charlie Barron, Charlie LaRocca, Andrea John-
son, Coach and Phyllis Burgess, Isaac Barbosa, Artie Tucker, Judy Snowden and Angela Serafino. Also please 
keep Bella Resweber in your continuing prayers. Glinda recognized our members who drive quite a distance to 
attend our meetings and many of our events. Several drive up to 2 hours each way. Thank you. Glinda then called 
on the officers and board members for reports to the membership.   
 
OFFICER/BOARD MEMBER REPORTS 

 SECRETARY LIZ HANLEY: Liz said she had received a copy of the Corvette magazine from the NCM for the club 

and offered it to any member who may not have received their copy. She asked the membership if they would like 
to have her read the minutes from the last meeting or, since they are published in our newsletter, would they like to 
adopt the minutes as published. Rod Johnstone moved we accept the minutes as published in the newsletter and 
Cecelia Mouton seconded the motion and the motion passed. Noone opposed.  

 

 TREASURER MONA BERRY: Mona reported that the check had been written and sent to the NCM to cover our 

dues for year 2022-2023 for 60 members. She gave a summary of all expenditures and any deposits. She stated 
she is still learning the system but progressing well, and that she will have a completed budget soon.  

 

 BOARD MEMBER JOHN BERRY: John reported that the run to Hurricane Tita’s was a huge success with 21 cars 

and 35 people participating. Food and place were great, and John thanked Bill Hanley for the suggestion. He 
mentioned that he was looking at a possible 1st Annual Halloween Party and will have more details at the Septem-
ber meeting. He is also looking at other possibilities for fellowship other than ride and dine which may include bowl-
ing, bingo, trivia night etc.. He also mentioned that we may be able to do a mystery dinner in October. John said he 
is always interested in hearing suggestions from the membership, so please give him any ideas you may have for 
activities.  

 

 BOARD MEMBER COACH BURGESS: Coach gave us an update on the food bank. They are still working to get a 

video together highlighting the services they offer to the community. Last months donation to the food bank from 
money collected from our membership was $110.00.  

 

 BOARD MEMBER MICHAEL MERIDETH: The new date for Cars and Pets for the Humane Society is either the  

first or second weekend in December. Jefferson County Child Welfare is doing a back to school drive, and you can 
go on amazon.com and purchase school supplies that will be given to some of the 300 plus children in the Jeffer-
son County system.  

 

Tri-City Corvette Club Meeting Minutes 
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           (Meeting Minutes continued) 
 

 BOARD MEMBER BRAD METZ: Brad was unable to attend our meeting, but informed Glinda that the run to 

Coushatta has been confirmed for September 17, 2022, and the rooms have been set aside.  
 

 BOARD MEMBER JOHN DECKER: John was unable to attend, but Glinda reminded everyone that the Journey  

Show and Shine will be August 20, 2022, from 4 pm to 6 pm. There is a meal provided. 
  

 BOARD MEMBER DAVE PARESO: Dave had nothing new to report, but we learned that Dave’s Mercury was in 

the top 25 of 2000 cars at the Kansas City Automotive Museum. This is quite an honor, and we are proud of Dave. 
 

 PAST PRESIDENT MIKE WHITE: Mike went over the contents of the new membership packets. They are almost 

complete. The pens we ordered came in, and he distributed them to the members present. The website has been 
cleaned up and updated. He urged everyone to check it out. He will be meeting with the hotel in about a month to 
finalize the contract for the car show. He informed the membership that our flyer is being updated to state that any-
one staying at the hotel must book with the hotel directly to be eligible to receive a gift basket. He is also checking 
to see if sponsors may want to provide a banner promoting their business to display at the car show. 

 

 VICE-PRESIDENT ROGER ROSS: Past Events  

Roger reported that the Corvette Invasion was a success, and Mike Brink won the TCCC trophy for his Captain 
America car. You can check him on his You Tube channel “Brink of Speed”. There were 365 cars registered and 8 
TCCC cars with 12 members present. Our members won 5 top 100 awards and one Best in Class award. 
  
Future Events 
The Hot Summer Nights is scheduled for 8-6-2022 and benefits Boy’s Haven. We are invited to attend the Giving 
Fields event on 8-13-2022. Set up will be at 9:30am and the event is 10:00am until 2:00pm. 8-20-2022, is the Jour-
ney Church Show and Shine as well as the drag on Nederland Avenue and 8-27-2022, is the TCCC Dine and Drive 
to Lake Arthur for lunch at The Regatta. We will meet at Fuzzy’s Taco Shop. If you need more info, contact John 
Berry. A couple of things planned in September, Coushatta on 9-17-2022 and Big Boyz Toys Corvette 
Show on 9-24-2022.  
Roger asked a trivia question and there were several guesses before a correct answer was given by John Kupper. 
Prize; bragging rights. Roger then announced birthdays and anniversaries for the month of August. Congratulations 
to each and every one.  
There were no reports from Support Staff with the exception of Rod Johnstone who reported that the date for the 
next poker run has been set. It will be on 4-15-23, and Andrea Johnson has set the date for our annual banquet on 
6-3-2023. Mark your calendars.  
Glinda informed everyone of the raffle tickets available on the NCM website. Great chance to win a new corvette 
and to support the museum. Glinda also informed the membership at this time about the new organization Roger 
mentioned, Giving Fields. This is an organization with a piece of land on the corner of Liberty and Eleventh Street 
in Beaumont, and they grow food to help feed the homeless. The Board of Directors had an impromptu board 
meeting shortly before the membership meeting and voted to present to the membership the possibility of doing a 
one time donation of $500.00. Roger moved we donate the $500.00 and Rod Johnstone seconded. The motion 
carried. Glinda then gave a brief report of the board meeting from last month and informed the membership that we 
are reviewing and updating the charity criteria and will be re-validating our charities once they are updated, mailed 
and returned. Glinda had copies of the proposed changes to the bylaws passed out to the members and then went 
through each proposed change one by one. Roger moved we accept all proposed changes, Bill Hanley seconded 
the motion and the motion passed.  Dan Pareso announced that ROMEO’S will meet at Sea Ranch on 8-3-2022. 
The half pot of $117.00 was won by Dan Pareso. A motion was made by Roger Ross to close the meeting and was 
seconded by Rod Johnstone. Motion carried and the meeting adjourned.   

 

Next Meeting will be Tuesday, September 6, 2022 at Texas Star Bar & Grill 

Brentwood Golf Club, 4201 S. Major Drive, Beaumont 
 

6:00pm dinner    7:00pm meeting   
 



 

 

 

  

    NCM Corner NCM Corner NCM Corner  
     Glenn Johnson, Glenn Johnson, Glenn Johnson,    
                                                         TCCC NCM AmbassadorTCCC NCM AmbassadorTCCC NCM Ambassador   
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August 2022 
 

Stay up to date by signing up for NCM eNews - CLICK HERE! 

Check out your benefits on the NCM website at www.corvettemuseum.org 

 

NCM Motorsports Park Improvements 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NCM Holley Tower 
BOWLING GREEN, KY, July 14, 2022 – Today, the National Corvette Museum announced plans for $2.4 Mil-

lion in improvements to the museum’s Motorsports Park. In December of 2021, the NCM Motorsports Park 

was heavily damaged when an EF-3 tornado touched down in Bowling Green. The National Corvette Museum 

and its board of directors decided to leverage the unfortunate circumstances of the tornado to create oppor-

tunity. Instead of simply restoring the Motorsports Park to pre-tornado conditions, the National Corvette 

Museum is planning significant improvements to the park’s facilities.  

http://www.corvettemuseum.org/subscribe/
http://www.corvettemuseum.org
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                       (NCM Corner continued) 

 

National Corvette Museum President and CEO Sharon Brawner said of the planned improvements, “The Na-

tional Corvette Museum, along with our board of directors, looked at the extent of the damage to the Mo-

torsports Park and decided to find the silver lining in a really difficult circumstance. The improvements we 

have planned will take our already world-class racing facility to the next level, including much-needed indoor 

and outdoor event spaces, bar and restaurant offerings in our track observation areas, and upgraded garage 

facilities.” 

 
 

The NCM Motorsports Park, which is located on 185 acres of property adjacent to I-65 in Bowling Green, 

opened in 2014. Designed by legendary race track designer Steve Crawford, the road course was created 

with input from Corvette Racing, resulting in a multiple, reconfigurable track layout with features from Le 

Mans. According to Greg Waldron, Executive Director of the NCM Motorsports Park, the planned improve-

ments will allow track participants, observers, and other guests to experience a level of facilities on par with 

the excellence of the track itself. “We want all of the guests who visit the Motorsports Park to have an ex-

ceptional experience,” said Waldron. “With the addition of these new amenities and reimagined spaces, the 

Motorsports Park will be the foremost racing and karting destination in the Southeast.” 

 
 

The NCM Motorsports Park will remain open during construction, and the project is currently slated for com-

pletion by early 2024. Visitors can currently enjoy C8 Corvette driving experiences, track rentals for personal 

vehicle driving and racing, and high-speed go-karts. The Motorsports Park also offers league racing and 

group karting in addition to corporate and private events. More information on the NCM Motorsports Park 

can be found at MotorsportsPark.org. 

 
 

About The National Corvette Museum: Since 1953, the Corvette has been America’s Sports Car.  The National 

Corvette Museum is a 501 (c) 3, not-for-profit foundation, serving as an educational and research institution 

with the mission of celebrating the Corvette’s invention and preserving the legendary automobile’s past, 

present, and future. For more information visit corvettemuseum.org or call 270-781-7973. 

http://motorsportspark.org
http://corvettemuseum.org
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                       (NCM Corner continued) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kimberly A. Fast Pavillion 
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                       (NCM Corner continued) 
 

NCM MOTORSPORTS PARK 

 

Have a need for SPEED? The NCM Motorsports Park is located less than two miles from the  

museum and offers the chance for you to ride in a Corvette, drive your car on the road course 

for a lap, participate in a high performance driving school and/or spectate at one of many mo-

torsports events going on throughout the season. 

 

Don’t have a performance car? No worries! The track offers Hot Laps where one of our profes-

sional drivers will take you for a spin in a Corvette or you can drive one of the track’s C8 Cor-

vette Stingray Z51s for a few laps in a lead/follow format. Laps are available when the track is 

not in use for an event. When planning a trip, you are welcome to call ahead to check availabil-

ity and make an appointment. No appointment? Give us a heads up when you are in town and 

we will do our best to accommodate you for a ride!  

 

Hot Laps 

One session includes pit out, one time by, and pit in (approximately two laps around our Grand 

Full Course). Minimum age to participate is 15. Average speeds top 100 MPH.  

Cost: $125/session 

 

C8 Corvette Touring Laps 

One session includes four laps in the track’s C8 Corvette Stingray Z51 in a lead/follow format. 

Minimum age to drive is 18. Must sign a Vehicle Damage Policy and Indemnity Agreement.  

Cost: $220/session 

If you have your own car to drive on the track, consider a Touring Lap.  

 

Touring Laps 

One session includes four laps in your own car at average highway speeds in a lead/follow for-

mat. Passengers 14 years or older are welcome. 

Cost: $50/session 
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                       (NCM Corner continued) 

 

Gift certificates are available for laps. 

 

Laps are available weekdays when the track is not rented and during select National Corvette 

Museum sponsored events and activities. Laps are offered on the hour, every hour, starting at 

11:00am CT and ending at 2:00pm CT. Please call in advance to give the Motorsports Park staff 

a heads up that you’d like to participate so that cars and equipment are ready when you arrive. 

Laps are not available during private events, or while the track is in use by an event. Track 

availability is dependent on weather. NO REFUNDS. 

 

Please inquire by contacting justin@motorsportspark.org or 270-777-4509. 

 

Spectating 

We welcome visitors to come spectate at the track! For a schedule of upcoming events, visit 

www.motorsportspark.org. 

 

NCM MOTORSPORTS KARTING TRACK 

Arrive and drive for a fun racing session against your friends  

On the new karting track! 

 Price: $20 per person for a 8-minute session 
 *Minimum height 60″ or must have valid driver’s license if height requirement is not met.  

 Hours of Operation: Call Justin at (270) 777-4509 for hours of operation. 

 *Hours are subject to change due to inclement weather. 

 Please check our calendar for availability before visiting. 

 

 

 
Donalson Chevrolet Buick GMC Cadillac 

1415 Hwy 96 Bypass, Silsbee, Texas, 77656 

For information about the National Corvette Museum, please contact  
Glenn Johnson, 409-719-8680 or gjohnson@gt.rr.com. 

 
The National Corvette Museum, located in Bowling Green, KY, is a world class facility that showcases the world famous sports car 

called the Corvette. My purpose, as your NCM Ambassador, is to provide our club with a two way communication link to the NCM. 

My mission will be that of receiving and disseminating the most current and correct information from the NCM and to convey that 

information to our club. I will be acting as the Museum representative and will be promoting and soliciting support for the NCM 

through promotional activities and encouraging other club members to join the NCM. Finally, I will serve as the voice of our Cor-

vette club to the NCM Communicating concerns, ideas and suggestions our club may have to the NCM. 
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